
Special Programs Zayin 
Spring, 2022 

  
  
We have many special programs planned for this winter-spring at the Jane Fishman Grinberg 
Religious School.  A calendar was sent in December, and is included with this message as well.  
We wanted to give you some detail for each class so that you are prepared, and can help 
encourage your child to participate in these wonderful programs that are a part of our core 
curriculum.  
 
Below is a detail for your child’s grade that includes any Abiri Arts Fund projects, their class trip 
for our February 6 Trip Day, and a family participation program during which the children will 
receive one of a series of Jewish books to add to their personal Judaic libraries.   
 
 
Abiri Arts: On March 20, Zayin students will go to a woodworking studio and make a Challah 
board.   You will be asked to register in the coming week.  
 
Trip: Zayin students will join other seventh graders from Lower Merion synagogues for a trip to 
the United States Holocaust Memorial Museum in Washington, DC.  They also had a trip in the 
fall that included a walking tour of Philadelphia’s Jewish Quarter and a visit to the Monument 
to Six Million Jewish Martyrs in Center City.   Registration is now closed and we are delighted to 
take most of our Zayin students on this trip.  Details will be sent to you prior to February 6. a 
 
Zayin students will be honored as our JFGRS graduates as they transition to LMAHH, the Lower 
Merion Area Hebrew High, at Move Up Day, Tuesday June 1,  4:15-6:15  PM 
 


